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From: Laurin C <lac920@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 31, 2010 9:15 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject:

To the Secretary of the CFTC:
Recently the leverage allowed on FOREX in the US was reduced to 100:1. The

present proposal of a reduction to 10:1 is outlandish. Each person should be allowed to
determine his or her own risk. Successful traders will be penalized due to the protection
of poor traders. This intrusion should not be allowed. Let people decide their limits.

Thank you.

Laurin Cooke



